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Wednesday 11th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our studies on WW2 in Autumn Term 2, Year 6 will have the opportunity to 

visit Laxton Holocaust centre on Friday December 6th. The coach is due to leave at 

9.30am and will arrive back for 2.30pm, meaning the children can come to school as if 

it’s a normal school day.  

The children begin with a tour of ‘The Journey’ exhibition led by an educator. They will 

be taken through a series of rooms, each designed to authentically represent a time 

period in Nazi Germany between 1933 and 1938. 

In the afternoon, the children will be lucky enough to listen to a Holocaust Survivor’s 

testimony. 

As the children will be away most of the day, they need to bring a packed lunch for the 

day, including a bottle of water. 

The trip has a voluntary contribution of £11.50 per per pupil. 

School uniform will be fine for the day and if interested, the children will have the 

opportunity to visit the shop. The shop is stocked with stationery goods and copies of 

WW2 books, but children will not need more than £10.  

  

Year 6 Team 

Mr Ogle Mr Purrington Mrs Shead  Mrs Glover  Mr Worrall 
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